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.the name of the Lord."
Reap.—"Amen."
Having arrived at this stage of the

ceremony, the Bishop continues Mass
«« far as the Offertory.* In the
meantime, the new Priest washes his
hands. When the Offertory has been
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Bishop proceeds to the

middle of the altar, when he receives
an offering from the newly-ordained
priest with the usual ceremony.
Mass is then continued, the Priest

pronouncing the words after the
oisnop.

.The Bishop gives the Priest com-
munion without his saying the Con-
hteor, as he has celebrated con-
jointly with the Bishop. .

When he has received, the Bishop
washes his hands and reads in the
words of our Lord the following ad-
monition :

"Now I will no longer call you ser-
vants but my friends, because you
have known all things which I have
done in your midst. Alleluia.

Receive the Holy Ghost, the Para-
clete, in you.
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whom my Father will send
you. Alleluia.
You are my friends, if you do what

1 command you.
deceive the Holy Ghost, the Para-

clete, in you.
Glory be to the Father, and to the

Son, and to the Holy Ghost.
He it is whom my Father will send
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